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Dear Editor, 

I am writing to you that I have proofread and edited the article entitled ‘‘Ileal 

duplication mimicking intestinal intussusception: A congenital condition rarely 

reported in adult’’ submitted by Bing-Lu Li and his colleague for the potential 

publication in your esteemed journal.  

I, as a native English-speaking academic surgeon, declare that the concerned 

manuscript has been edited for proper English language, grammar, punctuation, 

spelling (American style), and overall style by myself.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further question. 

 

Best regards 

Harry H. Qin 
Harry H. Qin, M.D.  
Institute of Liver Studies 
Research Office, Cheyne Wing 3F 
King's College Hospital 
Denmark Hill 
London SE5 9PJ 
United Kingdom 
Phone: 020 3299 4447 
Fax: 020 3299 3760 
Email: harry.h.qin@kcl.ac.uk 

 


